Survey on the World Zero Evictions Days for the Defence of the Land 2014
Map of the forces leading to the Urban and Community Way
Dear comrades,
The People's Alternative Urban Social Forum (Medellin, April 2014) has decided to form a people's alternative to the United Nations Habitat III Summit in 2016 on various fronts. The first stage has already taken place, in the World Zero Evictions Days for the Defence of the Land (October 2014) which involved many organisations in various countries.
Considering the importance of consolidating this strategy, it is essential to closely analyse the initiatives, organisations, results and proposals developed during the Days. In this way, we can form a strong base from which to develop the following stage: the World Assembly of Inhabitants (WSF, Tunisia, 24 to 28 March 2015).
For these reasons, we would like to invite you to participate in the survey devised by the IAI CC, by completing the simple questionnaire that you will find below. All organisations that are members and friends of the IAI are invited to respond, including those that have not yet organised events for the World Zero Evictions Days, on the following grounds. The results will be used in order to better understand the capacity available to take on the challenge to be launched with the Urban and Community Way proposal: a common space and direction shared by inhabitants organisations, so as to exchange experiences, share strategies, build global solidarity with local struggles and to manage shared tools. In particular, the results will be used to motivate others and encourage greater participation in the World Assembly of Inhabitants in Tunisia.
The questionnaire is simple. We would like to request however that you fill it out precisely (including those of you that have not organised your own initiatives) and attach any relevant documentation produced during the October Days.
>>> Please send your completed questionnaire and attached material to <wzed2014@habitants.org> by no later than 15/12/14.
In solidarity,

The 2014 Days Working Group
Pedro Franco, Guillermo Rodriguez Curiel, Cesare Ottolini

Questionnaire on the World Zero Evictions Days for the Defence of the Land 2014
1. Name and complete address of your local organisation

2. Full name and email address of the person completing the questionnaire

3. What activities did you arrange in order to raise awareness about the World Zero Evictions Days?

4. What difficulties did you encounter?

5. Did you collaborate with anyone else in order to organise the initiative?

6. What results were hoped for, and what results were achieved?

7. What impact was there in the major local media channels?

8. What have you planned, and with whom, in order to carry the Days forward?

9. How do you plan to encourage participation in the World Assembly of Inhabitants (WSF, Tunisia, 24 to 28 March 2015)?

10. Please expand, objectively, on the level of mobilisation that your organisation achieved to promote the World Zero Evictions Days, in a brief text of up to 800 words (in size 12 Arial font)

11. Please attach documents produced with regard to the World Zero Evictions Days, such as:

· Articles, flyers, links

· At least 2 photos, with detailed and specific description

· Links to films
>>> Please send your completed questionnaire and attached material to <wzed2014@habitants.org> by no later than 15/12/14.
Envíen el cuestionario y el material a <wzed2014@habitants.org> a más tardar el 15/12/14.
